
Thank you reception held June 18th at Chelo's
August 07, 2014 - Rhode Island

Nearly 60 people turned out at Chelo's on June 18th for a thank you reception for the 2014 Rhode
Island Home Show exhibitors. Attendees enjoyed hors d'oeuvres, drinks and networking. And they
were able to pass on their comments and suggestions for the 2015 event to the Rhode Island
Builders Association's Home Show Committee.
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